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COMMISSIONER APPLAUDS SENATOR 

JOHNNY ISAKSON’S SERVICE 
 

ATLANTA – Georgia Insurance and Safety Fire Commissioner John F. King released the following statement 

today in response to news that Georgia’s senior United States Senator, Johnny Isakson, would retire at the end of 

the year:  

 

“Senator Isakson has served the people of Georgia with honor and integrity for over four decades, both in the State 

Legislature and in both chambers of Congress. Senator Isakson has been a tireless advocate for our great state, 

particularly in his role as Chairman of the Senate Committee on Veterans Affairs. As a fellow veteran, I am grateful 

for all he has done to make the Department of Veterans Affairs more responsive to the men and women who put 

their lives on the line every day to protect our country. The United States Senate will be losing an important 

advocate and an outstanding statesman.”  

 

“I look forward to working with Governor Kemp’s appointed replacement on behalf of Georgia consumers, 

families, and businesses.”  
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